
From: Tazminar Begum   
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 7:06 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Coriander Club Restaurant 98 Royal Avenue, Calcot 

 

 
Good evening,  

 
I am writing to appeal against the alcohol licence applied for the Corianda Club 

Restaurant 98 Royal Avenue, Calcot.  
 
I wish against this licence as the area already can be quite disruptive and loud. This 

will only cause additional noise and inconvenience for us local residents who live on 
the road.  

 
Many years ago, there was a restaurant in the same corner called Silsila. Whilst this 
restaurant was open the disruption was despicable, the rubbish left by locals outside 

was unpleasant. I remember there would be groups of school children loitering and 
riding their bikes there as if it was a bike park!  

 
I think this will only add more attention to the area which at present is quite pleasant, 
but it will add the negative attention that we don't want and have worked so hard to 

get away from!!  
 

Please confirm receipt of my email so I know this has been received.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you.  

 
Thanks  

Taz 
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